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Consolidated Federal and State Grants Application  

The district's submission of the Consolidated Federal and State Grant Application (CFSGA) was 

due June 30. Due to SDE staff turnover we do not have full preliminary approval yet. They are 

currently reviewing the plan and I anticipate approval within the next couple weeks.  

This application outlines our planned use of federal and state dollars for the coming year. A 

large portion of each program is dedicated to staffing classified and certified staff within the 

three buildings.  

Our preliminary grant awards:  

Title I-A, Improving Basic Programs - $296,576  

Title I-C, Education of Migratory Children- $89,435 

Title II-A, Supporting Effective Instruction - $44,025 

Title III-A, English Language Acquisition - $18,241 

State English Learner Program - $40,258 

Title IV-A Student Support and Academic Enrichment- $26,940 

Title V-B Rural Education Program- $22,248 

Final figures are typically available in October.  

We have not seen any change in our State English Learner or Title lll funds yet. These are still 

last year’s amounts. With a new coordinator over these programs at the State Department we 

have seen a delay in receiving our estimated allocation amounts.  

Federal Programs Director’s Meeting/ Homeless Ed. And Migrant Training  

This year’s Federal Programs Director’s Meeting will be held in Boise September 24 and 25. In 

addition to these general meetings the state will also be holding training specific to the migrant 

program and homeless education. Randee Garrett our Homeless education liaison, Aida 

Barroso, our migrant liaison, and I will attend these trainings September 10 and 11 in Boise.  


